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            The Board of Trustees of Illinois Eastern Community Colleges held a reconvened 

meeting at the IECC District Office in Olney on Monday, February 10, 2020.  The Board 

conducted interviews for the position of Chancellor of the District.  

 

The Board also approved the appointment of Barbara Shimer to fill the vacancy on the 

Board.  The trustee seat was vacated when James Lane stepped off the Board last 

November.  Ms. Shimer is a Robinson resident and will be seated at the regularly scheduled 

Board of Trustees meeting on February 18, 2020, to be held at 7:00 p.m. at Frontier Community 

College, Fairfield, Illinois. 
 


